Invitation to the 9th WAFDAL (former ECDC) meeting on Friday 14th of August 2009 in Oslo/Norway organised by the Norwegian Dalmatian Club

Rica Holmenkollen Park Hotel Kongeveien 26, NO-0787 Oslo

Tel: +47 2292 2000

holmenkollen.park.hotel.rica@rica.no

www.rica-hotels.com/Hotels/Holmenkollen-Park-Hotel-Rica

Agenda WAFDAL Meeting of Delegates 2009

Chair: mr. Frans de Ridder, chairman of the WAFDAL

- 08.³⁰ 1. Arrival of the participants. Welcome + coffee
- 09.00 2. Welcome from the Norwegian Dalmatian Club
- 09.05 3. Presentation of the delegates from the member-clubs and observer-clubs
- 09.²⁵ **4. Chairman's Report** (F. de Ridder)
- 09.40 **5. Secretary's Report**
- 09.45 **6. Treasurer's Report**
- 10.¹⁵ Coffee break
- 10.³⁰ 7. Membership matters
- 10.45 **8. Health and breeding committee report** (T.Greibrokk)
- 11. 15 **9. Judging Committee Report**
- 11.²⁰ **10. Website report** (R. Morgans)
- 11.²⁵ **11. Elections**

At present the positions are occupied by:

WAFDAL committee:

Chairman Frans de Ridder

Treasurer Vacant

Secretary Annemiek Morgans

Member Arild Harjén (from club, organising the next WAFDAL event)

Auditor Herbert Nagel

Health and Breeding Committee:

Tyge Greibrokk (chairman),

Radana Zachova, Rhys Morgans, dr. Dominique Vincent, Lena Erlandsson and Sally Ann

Clegg

Judging committee:

Chairman: vacant,

Liliane de Ridder-Onghena, Åase Jakobsen and R. Zachova

New/other (willing) candidates can be proposed by the delegates on the spot

- 12.00 Lunch
- 12. 45 12. Low Uric Acid Dalmatians
- 13.45 **13. Planned actions for next 2 years Proposals of dates and places for future WAFDAL meetings**
 - 2011 in The Netherlands 2013 in Germany (DDC)
 - Next meeting
- 13.⁵⁵ **14. Diverse questions**
- 14.00 **15. Closing of the meeting**

IMPORTANT

Only breed clubs of Dalmatians which are approved by their affiliated organisation of the FCI, can become members of the WAFDAL. Requests for admittance must be directed in writing to the secretary.

If you have not given your application for the meeting as yet, then please send it to Shona Nedungadi, vice-chairman of the Norwegian Dalmatian Club and conference contact person, tel: 00 47 97 97 87 66 or e-mail: shona@kennel-shospot.com

We hope to see you all in Norway this summer and we wish you a very pleasant WAFDAL event.

WAFDAL committee Frans de Ridder, chairman Annemiek Morgans, secretary